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Dear President and Friend, 
 
On behalf of the World Bridge Federation and personally I wish to 
express to you my most heart-felt appreciation and congratulations for 
the Bronze Medal won by Poland both  in the Bermuda Bowl and in the 
d’Orsi Seniors Trophy at the World Bridge Teams Championship held 
recently in Bali. 
 
I would be very grateful to you if you will extend the congratulations to 
the players, the captains and the coaches who achieved such a great 
success. 
 
I also take this opportunity to send you my very best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Gianarrigo Rona  
 

           
 


